

Trusted since 1940 | Partenaire de confiance depuis 1940

Acknowledgement Receipt No. 1358

September 11, 2017

The Canadian Hearing Society gratefully acknowledges receipt of

\$125,000.00 from

Dr. Wolf Lebovic Charitable Foundation P.O. Box 1240 Stouffville, ON L4A 8A2

Signature_

Julia N. Dumanian

President & Chief Executive Officer



Trusted since 1940 | Partenaire de confiance depuis 1940

September 12, 2017.

Mr. Joseph Lebovic Joseph Lebovic Charitable Foundation P.O. Box 1240 Stn Main Stouffville, ON L4A 8A2

Dear Mr. Lebovic,

Thank you for your generous support as our Presenting Sponsor of the 2nd Annual President's Golf Tournament, on September 11, 2017.

Your sponsorship provides critical funding for our National Scholarship Program, which is helping to transform the lives of post-secondary students who are Deaf and hard of hearing. You can find out more about the program at www.chs.ca/scholarships.

Attached, please find your acknowledgement receipt for \$125,000.00.

Since 1940, the Canadian Hearing Society has helped families cope with hearing loss. From audiology to interpreting services, employment counselling to literacy training your gift helps to ensure more people from the Deaf and hard of hearing communities are granted the same opportunities to succeed in their everyday lives.

For more information on partnering with the Canadian Hearing Society, or making your workplace accessible to individuals who are Deaf and hard of hearing, please contact the fundraising team at 1-866-518-0000 or email giving@chs.ca. suppost farm, who

Yours sincerely,

Pam Feldman

Director, Fundraising

271 Spadina Road, Toronto, Ontario M5R 2V3 T. 416.928.2500 TTY. 1.877.216.7310 F. 416.928.2506

chs.ca



Trusted since 1940 | Partenaire de confiance depuis 1940

Acknowledgement Receipt No. 1357

September 11, 2017

The Canadian Hearing Society gratefully acknowledges receipt of

\$125,000.00 from

Joseph Lebovic Charitable Foundation P.O. Box 1240 Stn Main Stouffville, ON L4A 8A2

Signature

Julia N. Dumanian

President & Chief Executive Officer





Josh Cooper President & CEO, Baycrest Foundation

LEBOVIC ENTERPRISES LIMITED RECEIVED

AUG 0 8 2017

J.L. W.L..... H.L....

July 12, 2017

Dr. Wolf Lebovic & Mr. Joseph Lebovic PO Box 1240 Stn Main Stouffville, ON L4A 8A2

Dear Wolf & Joe,

L.C...... R.C.... On behalf of everyone at Baycrest, please accept our gratitude for The Lebovic Family's support of the 1st Annual Birdie 4 Baycrest golf tournament.

Your contributions were instrumental in making the tournament a sold-out success, generating close to \$250,000.00 in revenue for Baycrest to enhance the client experience, and upgrade critical facilities across our campus. We are truly appreciative of the difference you continue to make.

This letter also serves to acknowledge the gifts of:

The Joseph Lebovic Charitable Foundation - \$225,000.00 (received May 31, 2017) & \$45,000.00 (received June 16, 2017)

The Wolf Lebovic Charitable Foundation-\$45,000.00 (received June 16, 2017)

In addition to these gifts (and those for the golfers), the golf passes you provided were and are currently being used as rewards and incentives at other signature events. We could not have provided this amazing experience to our donors without your assistance.

Your generous contributions will help our aging community stay healthy longer. Thank you for your support of Birdie 4 Baycrest and your investment in the physical, social and cognitive well-being of seniors in our community.

We are proud to have the Lebovic Family as a vital member of Baycrest's community.

We also wanted to let you know about the tremendous response we received from our 1st Annual Birdie 4 Baycrest event:

- 98% of golfers surveyed would highly recommend this event
- 94% of those surveyed loved the golf course itself





LEBOVIC ENTERPRISES LIMITED	-
RECEIVED	
FEB 2 2 2017	
J.L S.P	111
LC. R.C.	

BARUCH FRYDMAN-KOHL,

The Anne & Max Tanenbaum Senior Rabbinic Chair Rabbi: ADAM CUTLER

Director of Community Building

and Spiritual Engager

YACOV FRUCHTER

LORNE M. HANICK
Rabbi Emeritus:
J. BENJAMIN FRIEDBERG

'JOSEPH COOPER

'MORRIS SOBERMAN

Cantor: SIDNEY EZER

Ritual Director

OFFICERS

President: DR. SHELDON ROTMAN

Chair of the Board: DEBBIE ROTHSTEIN

Vice-President: ALAN SLESS

Vice-Chair of the Board: ILENE FLATT

Secretary:

LAWRENCE F. WALLACH

CECILE ZAIFMAN

Parnos: GARY ELMAN

Immediate Past President: S. BLAKE TEICHMAN

Past Presidents AARON BLACK HOWARD S. BLACK JUDY FELD CARR, C.M. *BOB COHEN BERNARD S. DALES PHILIP A. FELLEN JACK FRIEDMAN, Q.C. SHEP GANGBAR ALBERT R. GELLMAN 'GEORGE W. GLASS, Q.C. DR. ROGER GOLDSTEIN
The Hon. Justice JACK M. GROSSMAN
*GABRIEL GRUSHCOW *DR. LOUIS HARNICK NORMAN I. KAHN
*MORRIS B. KAUFMAN
*JOSEPH KERZNER CAROLYN KOLERS *DR. NATHAN N. LEVINNE *ISADORE LEVINTER, Q.C. DR. GARY J. MANSFIELD MARVIN MILLER "MAX B. NEMOY, Q.C.
"J. IRVING OELBAUM
"HOWARD J. PERLMUTTER
JOHN H. POLLOCK, Q.C. SAM POSI UNS PAUL ROTHSTEIN 'ELLIS I. SHAPIRO *ALBERT SHIFRIN, Q.C CHARLES SIMON ULLES SURDIN DR. FRED WEINBERG

Honorary President:

BOARD OF GOVERNORS

RAQUEL BINDER
MARNIE BURKE
LEONARD GANGBAR
KAREN HERSH
ELLEN KACHUCK ROSENBLUTH
DR. ALLAN KANEE
AVA KANNER
DENA LIBMAN
DAVID MATLOW
NAOMI PASCOE-DALES
DANNY RICHMOND
PATTI ROTMAN
OSCAR ZIMMERMAN

SISTERHOOD

Co-Presidents: RUTHANN LUBIN RHODA SALAMA

MEN'S CLUB

MARK LAPEDUS

ADMINISTRATION

Executive Director: RANDY E. SPIEGEL

Director of Education & Family Programming & Principal of the Congregational School: DANIEL SILVERMAN

DR. ARNOLD AGES

Executive Vice-President Emeritus:
*JACK ORENSTEIN

February 9, 2017 13 Shevat 5777

THE JOSEPH LEBOVIC CHARITABLE FOUNDATION P.O. Box 1240
Stouffville ON L4A 8A2

Thank you for your generous support of Beth Tzedec Congregation. Enclosed please find your tax receipt for donations made during the 2016 calendar year.

All membership contributions are essential, and help us serve the Beth Tzedec community in so many worthwhile ways. This includes donations made in response to our Annual High Holy Day Appeal as a Friend of Beth Tzedec; amounts contributed to honour the memory of a loved one; in recognition of a *simhah* or special occasion; or donations made to our various funds and in support of our many programs and events.

The lay and professional leadership of Beth Tzedec continue to work diligently to be creative, fiscally responsible and responsive to the needs of the entire Congregation. We always welcome your input, and we invite you to participate in all that Beth Tzedec offers as a *Community Destination for Jewish Living*.

For audit purposes, we ask you to review the receipt and report any discrepancies to Aida Adel at 416-781-3514 ext. 215.

With thanks and best wishes,

Sheldon Rotman

President



OFFICERS

President: DR. SHELDON ROTMAN

Chair of the Board: DEBBIE ROTHSTEIN

Vice-President

Vice-Chair of the Board:

Secretary: LAWRENCE F. WALLACH

Treasurer: CECILE ZAIFMAN

Parnos: GARY ELMAN

Immediate Past President: S. BLAKE TEICHMAN

Past Presidents: *AARON BLACK HOWARD S. BLACK JUDY FELD CARR, C.M. *BOB COHEN BERNARD S. DALES PHILIP A. FELLEN *JACK FRIEDMAN, Q.C. SHEP GANGBAR ALBERT R. GELLMAN *GEORGE W. GLASS, Q.C. DR. ROGER GOLDSTEIN
The Hon. Justice JACK M. GROSSMAN
*GABRIEL GRUSHCOW *DR. LOUIS HARNICK NORMAN I. KAHN

*MORRIS B. KAUFMAN

*JOSEPH KERZNER
CAROLYN KOLERS DR. NATHAN N. LEVINNE *ISADORE LEVINTER, Q.C. DR. GARY J. MANSFIELD MARVIN MILLER *MAX B. NEMOY, Q.C.
*J. IRVING OELBAUM
*HOWARD J. PERLMUTTER JOHN H. POLLOCK, Q.C. 'SAM POSLUNS PAUL ROTHSTEIN 'ELLIS I. SHAPIRO *ALBERT SHIFRIN, Q.C.
*DR. MURRAY L. SIMON CHARLES SIMON *JULES SURDIN
*DR. FRED WEINBERG

Honorary President: *BERT GODFREY

BOARD OF GOVERNORS

RAQUEL BINDER
MARNIE BURKE
LEONARD GANGBAR
KAREN HERSH
ELLEN KACHUCK ROSENBLUTH
DR. ALLAN KANEE
AVA KANNER
DENA LIBMAN
DAVID MATLOW
NAOMI PASCOE-DALES
DANNY RICHMOND
PATTI ROTMAN
OSCAR ZIMMERMAN

SISTERHOOD

Co-Presidents: RUTHANN LUBIN RHODA SALAMA

MEN'S CLUB

President: MARK LAPEDUS

ADMINISTRATION

Executive Director: RANDY E. SPIEGEL

Director of Education & Family Programming & Principal of the Congregational School: DANIEL SILVERMAN

DR. ARNOLD AGES

Executive Vice-President Emeritus: *JACK ORENSTEIN

February 9, 2017 13 Shevat 5777

THE WOLF LEBOVIC CHARITABLE FOUNDATION P.O. Bbox 1240 Stouffville ON L4A 8A2

Thank you for your generous support of Beth Tzedec Congregation. Enclosed please find your tax receipt for donations made during the 2016 calendar year.

All membership contributions are essential, and help us serve the Beth Tzedec community in so many worthwhile ways. This includes donations made in response to our Annual High Holy Day Appeal as a Friend of Beth Tzedec; amounts contributed to honour the memory of a loved one; in recognition of a *simhah* or special occasion; or donations made to our various funds and in support of our many programs and events.

The lay and professional leadership of Beth Tzedec continue to work diligently to be creative, fiscally responsible and responsive to the needs of the entire Congregation. We always welcome your input, and we invite you to participate in all that Beth Tzedec offers as a *Community Destination for Jewish Living*.

For audit purposes, we ask you to review the receipt and report any discrepancies to Aida Adel at 416-781-3514 ext. 215.

With thanks and best wishes,

Shelelo (Xt.

Sheldon Rotman President

Rabbi: BARUCH FRYDMAN-KOHL, The Anne & Max Tanenbaum Senior Rabbinic Chair

ADAM CUTLER

Cantor: SIDNEY EZER

Director of Community Building and Spiritual Engagement: YACOV FRUCHTER

Ritual Director: LORNE M. HANICK

Rabbi Emeritus: J. BENJAMIN FRIEDBERG

Cantor Emeritus: *JOSEPH COOPER

Cantor Sheini Emeritus: *MORRIS SOBERMAN

Kehillat Shaarei Torah 2640 Bayview Avenue Toronto, ON M2L 1B7

Phone: (416) 229-2600 Fax: (866) 759-6413

January 12, 2017

J Lebovic 12045 McCowan Road Stouffville, ON L4A 7X5

LEBO	VIC ENTERPRISES LIMITED RECEIVED
	FEB 1 5 2017
J.L W.L L.C	S.P H.L

For your personal records, please find below a detailed list of payments received by Kehillat Shaarei Torah over the past calendar year. A breakdown of the charitable and non-charitable portions are also clearly indicated.

Check Date	Deposit Date Check#	Description	Tax Deductible	Non Tax Deductible	Check Amount
12/08/16	12/08/16 AMEX:120816	Golf Day - Donation	\$37,500.00	\$0.00	\$37,500.00
		Total	\$37,500.00	\$0.00	\$37,500.00

We thank you for your ongoing support and hope to see a strong and vibrant financial year ahead for us all.

Steve Rostowsky, President Jerry Klasner, Treasurer Kehillat Shaarei Torah 2640 Bayview Avenue Toronto, ON M2L 1B7 (416) 229-2600 (866) 759-6413



J Lebovic 12045 McCowan Road Stouffville, ON L4A 7X5 January 12, 2017

Receipt #	Payment Date	Check #	Description	Amount
20161753	12/08/16	AMEX:120816	Donation	\$37,500.00
			Total	\$37,500.00

Authorized by:

Official Receipt for Income Tax Purposes

Canada Revenue Agency - www.cra-arc.gc.ca/charities

Registration #: 13179 7995 RR0001

Printed on: 1/12/17



March 2, 2017

Mr. Lloyd Cherniak
Executive Vice President
The Joseph Lebovic Charitable Foundation
PO Box 1240
Stouffville ON L4A 8A2

MAR 1 0 2017

J.L. S.P. H.L.
L.C. R.C.

Dear Mr. Cherniak,

On behalf of the University of St. Michael's College, and more than 5,000 undergraduate and graduate students studying here, I would like to express my heartfelt gratitude to The Joseph Lebovic Charitable Foundation's recent contribution of \$37,500.00 to support the 2017 USMC Golf Classic.

Now in its 18th year, the USMC Golf Classic is more important than ever; as it enables the university to meet the needs of students and provide an enriched university experience to prepare them for lives of leadership and service in their communities and around the world. To date, the tournament has raised over \$2.42 million in support of the President's Fund for Excellence in Scholarship and Research.

If you require additional information on any aspect of your donation, please do not hesitate to contact Connie Tsui, Director of Development, at (416) 926-7279 or connie.tsui@utoronto.ca.

Thank you again for your continuing commitment to the University of St. Michael's College. Your support means a great deal to the entire St. Mike's community.

Sincerely,

David Mulroney 7T8

President and Vice-Chancellor

We are deeply grateful to this generous support!

Kurt Paisley

From: lan Lederer [ian.lederer@cjga.com]

Sent: May 29, 2017 11:09 AM

Subject: Thank you...from the CJGA

Hi Kurtis and Bradley,

I wanted to thank you both again for hosting the CJGA (Canadian Junior Golf Association) charity event yesterday at your facility. All of the guests had a great experience, they enjoyed the day on your world class golf course, and your staff members made it an unforgettable day.

The past 5-years we have hosted this event at Eagles Nest Golf Club. They were a great partner of the CJGA, and they ran a great event for us. However, I would like to say that your staff/service were superior to theirs, your golf course is a level above theirs, your food & beverage was second to none for any event that any of us have attended in the past (special thanks to Kerry and his team), and your staff members were extremely friendly/helpful throughout the day. Thank you again for making our annual tournament a successful one, and we hope to partner with you in the future for other CJGA events. That being said, would we be able to "save the date" for this tournament next year (on Sunday, May 27, 2018)? If so, we would appreciate your consideration, and I know our group would enjoy returning to your facility.

Finally - it would be great to connect with you about other future events with the Canadian Junior Golf Association. Would you both be the best people to connect with about future CJGA events (ie. end of year banquet, CJGA junior series (ages 13-19) event in 2018, etc.? Please let me know, and the 3 of us (Earl Fritz, Brad Parkins, and myself) can set-up a time to meet/talk in the near future.

We appreciate your help/support, and we wish you all the best for the remainder of the 2017 golf season! Please let Mr. Lebovic know that we appreciated his support on our behalf.

Cheers!

lan Lederer
Director of Sponsorship and Fundraising
Canadian Junior Golf Association (CJGA)
www.cjga.com

Office: 905-731-6388 or 1-877-508-1069

Cell: 647-281-4488

@CJGA



ST. MICHAEL'S COLLEGE IN THE UNIVERSITY OF TORONTO

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

LEBOVIC ENTERPRISES LIMITED

RECEIVED

MAR 1 0 2017

J.L. S.P. W.L. H.L. L.C. R.C.

March 2, 2017

Mr. Lloyd Cherniak Executive Vice President The Dr. Wolf Lebovic Charitable Foundation PO Box 1240 Stouffville ON L4A 8A2

Dear Mr. Cherniak,

On behalf of the University of St. Michael's College, and more than 5,000 undergraduate and graduate students studying here, I would like to express my heartfelt gratitude for The Dr. Wolf Lebovic Charitable Foundation's recent contribution of \$37,500.00 to support the 2017 USMC Golf Classic.

Now in its 18th year, the USMC Golf Classic is more important than ever; as it enables the university to meet the needs of students and provide an enriched university experience to prepare them for lives of leadership and service in their communities and around the world. To date, the tournament has raised over \$2.42 million in support of the President's Fund for Excellence in Scholarship and Research.

If you require additional information on any aspect of your donation, please do not hesitate to contact Connie Tsui, Director of Development, at (416) 926-7279 or connie.tsui@utoronto.ca.

Thank you again for your continuing commitment to the University of St. Michael's College. Your support means a great deal to the entire St. Mike's community.

Sincerely,

David Mulroney 7T8

President and Vice-Chancellor

OFFICE: Founders House 101, 1 Elmsley Place · MAIL: 81 St. Mary Street, Toronto, Ontario, Canada M5S 1J4 · TEL: 416-926-7138 · usmc.presidentsoffice@utoronto.ca

my suice gretitode.